
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Date: 22.5.19 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Friday 14th June, children from 3S will be going to RSPB Old Moor Nature Reserve. This wonderful 
opportunity will give children the chance to go pond dipping, learn more about varied habitats, and go 
birdwatching in the special hides using real binoculars!  
 
The trip will be led by Mrs Sharp, Mrs Mitchell and accompanying adults. The coach will depart school 
around 9:15am and return at 2:50pm.  
 
The purpose of this trip is to explore different habitats, develop environmental knowledge and learn more 
about local wildlife. 
 
The cost of this trip, including the two exciting workshops led by RSPB experts, will be £13.00. This 
includes travel and insurance as well as the charge for Old Moor. Please contact the school office if you 
have any questions regarding payment.  All enquires will be treated confidentially.  This request is for a 
voluntary contribution and no parent/carer is under any obligation to pay.  No pupils at the school will be 
treated differently according to whether or not their parents have made any contribution. However, if 
insufficient contributions are forthcoming then the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
Outings are an enjoyable and valuable educational experience.  We thank you for your support.    
 
Children will need a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or chocolate please).  If 
your child would like to order a school sandwich or is entitled to a free school meal please let us know. 
  
Uniform should be worn along with suitable clothing for the weather, including sensible footwear.  If your 
child is on medication, inhalers etc, please send this labelled to your child’s class teacher.   
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the Whitehill Way at all 
times. If you are happy for your son/daughter to go on this visit, please give permission and make your 
payment via Parentpay. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, the telephone 
number is 01709 828242. The trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed.  If you have any 
further queries, please contact the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs R Sharp 
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